
 

TOWN OF CLAYTON 

SUMMER PROGRAM LETTER TO PARENTS 
 
We are excited to announce that the Town of Clayton Summer Program at Cerow Recreation Park Arena 

will begin July 9th.  

Every Tuesday and Thursday we will meet at the Pavilion at Cerow Recreation Park, starting at 1pm and 

ending at 5pm.  

The summer program will begin on July 9th and run for six weeks with an ending date of August 15th.   

Katie Day will be operation the program and as most of you know, she has a history of child education 

and care.  She is truly wonderful in what she does.  Along with Katie, we will have an additional 3 to 4 

personnel all trained in first aid and CPR. 

 

Applications for the program can be found on our Town of Clayton website and you can drop your 

application off at the Cerow Recreation Park Pavilion on the 26th between 3pm and 6pm.  

Rules for the Summer program 

- Any snacks – there will be no food available during the time they are in the Summer Program 

- Bathing suit and towel 

- Sunscreen- It is your responsibility to provide sunscreen to your child prior to the start of each 

day in the summer program.  

- You must sign your child in and out.  Counselors will not allow a child to leave without them 

being signed out by a guardian.  

- If they are allowed to walk home, Counselors must be notified before hand.  

- Children must respect each other and staff at all times 

- Physical violence will not be tolerated. Any physical violence will result in immediate removal 

from the program.  

 

The staff of the Summer program reserve the right to remove any child from the program that do not 

adhere to the rules or obey the staff. 

 

 

 

James Jones 

Recreation Supervisor 

Town of Clayton 

315-686-4310 
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